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Head Teacher:  Mrs J Logue 
Chair of Governors: Fr Simon Ellis 
St Margaret Mary School, Perry Common Road,  

Erdington, Birmingham B23 7AB    
Tel: 0121 464 6355 

 
Email: enquiry @stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Twitter: @StMargMaryRC 

Thought for the week: 

‘The world is full of kind people, if 

you can’t find one, be one!.’ 

 
 
 
 
                                                       

           
        Friday 17th June 2022 

Dear Parents    
 
Y5/6 Mass 
Thank you to Mr Mulligan and the Y5 and Y6 teachers for overseeing the pupils at mass today.  The 
children in Y5 had Confession heard by Fr Simon after mass. Many thanks to Fr Simon for all his school 
support. 
 
School Photographer 
The school photos were overseen this week by Mr Barton.  Many thanks to him as it is quite a complex 
task.  We will contact you as soon as they arrive in school. 
 
Holy Communion  
Last Saturday saw all our 46 pupils across Y2-5 make their Holy Communion in church.  I was very 
proud of the children as they were so reverent at mass and it was lovely to be apart of the day along 
with our parents and parish.  Thank you to the parents who attended our workshops and supported 
their children on this very special occasion.  We will be presenting the children with their Holy          
Communion certificates at their next mass on July 15th in church.   Parents are welcome to join us for 
this mass at 9.15 am. 
 
MTC Check 
All pupils in Y4 have completed their Multiplication Times Table check.  The multiplication tables check 
is an online test for pupils in Year 4. Pupils are asked to answer 25 questions on times tables from 2 to 
12. Well done to everyone who had a go we will inform parents about their times table knowledge in our 
end of year reports. 
 
Parents Evening 
Please ensure that you return your parent evening slip to your child’s class teacher as soon as         
possible.  We are really glad to be able to host this event face to face once more.  Parents will be able 
to look at books and see all the super work the pupils have produced this academic year.  Feel free to 
ring the office to arrange a time if you haven’t already done so. 
 
Tracy Baker  (West Midlands Police Visit) 
We were delighted to have a visit from our PCSO Tracy this week who met with Y4/5/6 and talked to 
them about the dangers online.  The children asked lost of interesting questions and Tracy shared 
some tips to stay safe and SMART online. 
 
School Council Visit 
Thank you to Miss McCarron who took some representatives from our School Council to  Wilson Stuart 
School this week.   Pupils at Wilson Stuart had prepared items to sell as part of a Maths project and the 
council visited to purchase goods for our Summer Fayre in July. 
 
Summer Fayre 
School and Parish will be holding a Fayre in July.  In the build up to preparing for the Fayre we are   
asking for donations for the Tombola stall (toiletries, candles, ornaments, fancy goods) to be sent into 
school as soon as possible. Next week we are asking that on Thursday families donate cakes (not fresh 
cakes, donations with an expiry date past July) and packets of biscuits for the fayre. We aim to make 
collections for the fayre weekly so that it is not such a rush when the event takes place, it also gives us 
plenty of opportunity to prepare the stalls before the day.  
 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation.    

Mrs J Logue  

Families 

We pray for Christian families around the world; may they em-

body and experience unconditional love and advance in holiness 

in their daily lives  

                  The Pope's Monthly Intentions for June 2022 Prayer of the Month: 

O Sacred Heart of 

Jesus, I place all my 

trust in you. 

 

Learning Corner 

Create a poster 

for the ECO  

Council           

Competition 

Diary Dates            

Y5G Swimming        

Tuesday 21st June am 

Y3A  Swimming 

Wednesday 22nd June 

pm 

Y5 Trip to Sutton Park 

Thursday 23rd June tbc 

School Closed         

Friday 24th June and 

Monday 27th June for 

Teacher Training 

Days 
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Attendance Notice Board 

It is vital that your child is on time and in school every day, unless 

there is a medical reason for them not being here. If your child is off 

school and we  haven’t seen them, you may receive a visit from my-

self, Mr Mulligan or   Mr Barton as part of our Safe and Well checks. 

Please remember that our children have a right to an education - this 

is laid out in UNICEF’s Article 29 - A Right to an 

Education. 

Our overall attendance: 95%   

ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK:  

EYFS Attendance = 95% Y1 Attendance = 94% 

Y2 Attendance = 95%    Y3 Attendance = 95%  

Y4 Attendance  = 98%        Y5 Attendance = 96% 

Y6 Attendance = 94% 

 

Article of the Week 

   Article 22– Refugee  

Children 

Grace H, Vienna, Xavier Y-S, 

Daniel F & Connor. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Donnelly and the ECO team have launched a poetry competition this week.                                    

They are inviting all pupils to create a poem about the environment.  EYFS  can draw a poster.            

All entries need to be returned by Wednesday 29th June to their class teacher.  Good Luck! 

Snippets of news about 

our School Parliament 

Good attendance at St Margaret Mary means being 

in school at least 95% of the time [180-190 days] 

 

Assembly Gospel Virtues Good Work   Achievement 

Nursery Yemariam Amara Tyquan 

Reception Grayson & Holly Adonias & Orla Siena & Amaya 

Year One Adam & Tymon Nicai & Salvador Grace H & Hanna N 

Year Two Zuzanna & Harley Mukt & Ta’Jae Marcel & Mielahier 

Year Three Joshua & Lilian Bigail & Anashe Leon & Alan 

Year Four Ocean & Sophie Isabelle & Beulah Leila & Cleo 

Year Five Pru & Nieshawn Aayat & Nevaeh Naziah & Jordan 

Year Six Alicja & Maria S Daniel M & Abiel Adnan & Elim 


